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This week at First Central:  

This Sunday, as we resume our study in the book of John, Pastor Mark’s message 
is “The Finality of the Cross” from John 19:17-30. 

For a video preview of Sunday’s message on Pastor Mark’s blog Click here. 
 

There are three ways to watch the service if you are unable to attend in person. 

 You can now watch the services live on YouTube here.  
Facebook was becoming more difficult, so we switched to a more  
user-friendly platform. We will continue to have a Facebook page, but the 
livestream is now on YouTube. 

 You can view the service (after the fact) on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service (again, after the fact) on the church website, 
www.firstcentral.church.  

In this issue: 
 This week at FCBC 

 Twists & Turns 

 Sunday School 

 Pine Brook Camp 

 And more... 

 

 

 
 

Giving back to God: 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

July 16 $9,519 $11,061 

Year-to-date: $276,051 $261,888 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 

NOTE: there will be a meeting for all VBS 
volunteers after church this Sunday, 

 July 23
rd

, in the Lower Fellowship Hall. 

Twists & Turns VBS is coming! 

Save the dates  

Monday, July 31
st

 — Friday, August 4
th 

Classes will be held from 6 — 8 pm. 

You can register your child here: 

You can also fill out the form and mail it in.  

Forms are available throughout the building. 

Please register early so we know how to plan.  

Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you don’t currently attend one of our Sunday School 
classes, you’re missing out on solid bible study along 
with a great opportunity for fellowship.    

We offer several adult classes: 

 Doug McVeigh is currently teaching 1 Peter in the 
library on the second floor. 

 Rik Martin is teaching the book of Judges in the 
gym. 

 Carol Wheeler is teaching a class for Women on 
Hebrews 11. 

 The Youth Sunday School class is off for the  
summer. Teens are encouraged to attend one of 
the adult classes. 

 Kids’ Sunday School classes are still meeting, but 
are combined for the summer. 

Thank you for giving!  Because of your  
generosity, we were able to donate a total of 
$1,254.00 to the Springfield Pregnancy Care 
Center. It is most appreciated!   

In addition, your donations of candy and snacks 
were happily received...and distributed...via the 
Camp Store at Pine Brook Camp. 

Thank you again! 

 

https://wheelsms.wpcomstaging.com/
https://www.youtube.com/@firstcentralbible50/streams
http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church
https://firstcentral.breezechms.com/form/7c1f56

